
 
 
 
 
 

 
25th January 2023 

 
 
Dear Parent/Carer/Student, 

 
 Dr Bike’s free bike safety check! 

 
As part of the Sustrans ‘Bike It Plus’ project at Talbot Primary School, on Monday 
30th January I will be running a Dr Bike session where bikes will receive a free 
safety check. This is available to all pupils, parents, carers and school staff who 
cycle (Or wheel if it’s not in rideable condition!) to school on the day. Please make 
sure that your bike is left unlocked if you would like us to carry out the safety check.  
 
I will perform the safety check and may be able to do minor repairs so that your bike 
will run more smoothly. Please note that where the bike or parts are in bad condition 
or of poor quality, I am unlikely to attempt repairs as this could lead to further 
damage and instead I will advise of the best action to take.  
 
 
Don’t miss out on this great opportunity to get your bike checked. 
 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
 
Hugh Thomas 
Sustrans Bike It officer for Bournemouth, Christchurch and Poole  
 


